
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

 
Organization Presidents 

Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society      1-877-238-3228   #3365  
Parish Center  & Old School Hall Rental 573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
        
      
           Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
                         
             
                CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
               Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

      We also say the rosary before 11:00 AM Mass.                  
                                All are welcome!  

                  May 4, 2025                                                                         
 Third Sunday of Easter  

                         

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

Confessions 
                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                                 Thursdays after Mass  

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays.                
   
                       Sacrament of Baptism 
Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

       St. Vincent de Paul Society 
It was reported on the news this week that peo-
ple are  using credit cards and pay day loans in 

order to feed their families.  

Our beloved Pope Franics actively advocated for us to 
help the poor and those in need. It is imperative that we do 
what we can. A donation to St. Vincent de Paul is how we 
can all help.  We thank you for your support! 

                         ACA Pledges 
We will have the pledge cards in the back of 
church in the vestibule on the following  
weekends:  
                     May 10th & 11th 
         May 17th & 18th   
                     May 24th & 25th 
 
If you received a letter from the Archdioceses 
and have made a pledge already, please just 
stop by and let us know so we can pull your 
card.  
 
If anyone is willing to collect pledges at any of 
the above Masses, please let the rectory office 
know. Thank you.   



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

  Sunday Connection 

 

     Congratulations to Our First Communicants  
            May God bless you all abundantly! 

                    Deacon Farris Alexander 

          Lillian Grace Duncan 

           Briella Lynn Dunne  

          Eloise Jane Filkins 

          Paisley Clare Kloos 

          Sophia Rose Martin 

              Ava Lea  Sharp 

Special thank you to Mrs. Nicole Behrends and 
Mrs. Jeanette Mallory for sharing their faith and 
preparing these children for this Most Blessed 
Sacrament! God bless you! 

 

 

We are also grateful to Father Noah Waldman, our 
servers,  lectors, ministers, and our musicians for 
making this day so very special! 

 

           
          School News 
     

                   A Note from the Principal                       
It’s hard to believe that school will be finished in a few 
short weeks. We have had an awesome year and 
wouldn’t be able to thrive without the support or our 
church family. I’d like to take this time to thank those 
who have volunteered around the grounds, donated 
money, sponsored a student spo they could attend St. 
Anthony School, or just checked in to see what was 
needed. You are GREATLY appreciated! Our  
enrollment for next year is going up so please contin-
ue to pass the word about our school.  
            
        Upcoming Events: 
             May 14: Preview Day 1:00-2:30 
             May 16: Field Day 
             May 19: PreK Graduation at 2:00 
             May 20th 8th Grade Graduation at 6:30 Mass 
             May 21st Kindergarten Graduation at 9:00  &      
             K-7 Awards Assembly 10:00; Dismissal 11:00 
 
 
                        PSR Information 
PSR-Last Class will be this Coming Wednesday, May 
7th at 6:00 PM.  We will meet in church to say the ro-
sary. All are welcome to join us. If you can not be 
there, please make arrangements to have your child 
picked, no later than 6:30 PM. Have a great summer!  
               See You at Mass! 

May 4, 2025 



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
Christina Lambing   Harvey Richards          John Cooper 
Chuck Caltry   Ronnie Schliefer            
Charlene Woodcock     Patti Day                       Aiofe Smith         
David Jost                     Don Heidenfelder 
Scott Staufenbiel           Dorothy Eftink              David Columbo 
Kayden & Jayden Eftink   Ada Puhse                Bella Matchell 
Warren Kaemmerlen    Sr. JoAnn Kuchler        Joan Barber 
George & Barb Epple    Joanie Klinger              Vic Heidbrink                               
Scott Lambing               Mark Woodring              Noah Ayers                   
Dan Carey                     Evalyn Day                    Doyle Stack                  
Kevin Bruecker              Frances Wright              Pauline Payne             
Deanya Breeden            Dolores Farrell 
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us 
know.  The bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on  
Monday morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
 Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves            Jordan Bodi, Army                                      
Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
                    This is the Offertory for April 26 & 27, 2025          
       
 
Adult Envelopes ............................................. ........$   2,685.00                                                       
Envelopes: (98)                                                            
Electronic...............................................................$                                                                        
Loose………………………..………....…............. ..$      455.00       
 General Fund Offertory                                           3,140.00 
                                        
St. Vincent de Paul................................................$      130.00                          
Good Friday………….…………………….….…… .$       25.00      
School Support………………………………………$      400.00 
Candles……………………………..….   ……….….$         5.00    
Improvement Fund………………………..……… ..$        27.00 
Retired Priests………..………………………….….$        20.00   
Easter Gift to Parish………………………………   $       25.00  
Catholic Home Mission…………………………  …$       82.00 
Electronic Special Collections……………… …   . $      ______       
                                                                                       714.00                                                                                                

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,        May 5        
                      8:00 a.m.         NO MASS  
Tuesday,       May 6             Communion Service 
                                   Perpetual Help Devotions  
Wednesday, May 7     
       8:00 a. m         NO MASS 
 Thursday,    May 8          
       8:00 a. m.        Sr. Linda Cox                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Friday,          May 9     
           8:00 a.m.         John Eftink   
Saturday,     May 10               
       4:00 p.m.         Rita Horstmann    
 Sunday       May 11          
                     11:00 a. m.       Fronie Chasteen                                
     
     
                        Lector and Minister Schedule  
 
Saturday,     May 10              
       4:00 p. m.        R Abel  
       Ministers          R Abel, M Berry            
 
Sunday,       May 11     
                     11:00 a. m.       S Tolliver 
                     Ministers           A Branson, J Childress  
        
                     Servers  
 Saturday,    May 10          
       4:00 p. m.        Andy Prater 
  
Sunday,       May 11          
                    11:00 a. m.        Blake McCulloch & Aubrey Reed                                  
                                         
     Gift Bearers 
        The Ushers will be the gift bearer’s at all Masses             
 

                   Altar Candles 
Altar Candles are in memory of Jack  
Lyons. You are loved & missed.  
 
           With love, Carolyn   

                      2025 Auction  
    We are very pleased to announce to this year’s 
2025 Auction results: 
   After expenses we were able to present  
$58,891.23 to the parish. The Fund A Need was in 
addition to the above. The totaled received and re-
stricted for Fund A Need was : $13, 870.00 
   On behalf of the 2025 Auction Committee we 
would like to thank our school families, our PSR 
families, our volunteers, and most importantly the 
Businesses, and Parishioners who so graciously 
donated  time,  items, and those who attended.  
We could not have done it without all of you! 
Mark your calendars for next year’s Auction to be 
held on March 14th, 2026. 
             God bless you all and thank you! 
             The 2025 Dinner Auction Committee  


